
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 96.6%  Kingfishers 91.7% Jackdaws 98% Hummingbirds 96.8% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.7% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Parents’ Evening Bookings will open on 12th March.  This will take place in the school hall on  

26th and 27th March from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but 

afterschool club will still be running. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the Parents Evening. 

 

Senco Appointments – You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 26th or 

27th March  . Please contact the Office from 12th March to arrange this as you will be unable 

to book through ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book 

an appointment. 

This is open to other parents who have concerns and would like further information .  This will 

take place in the school hall on   from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche 

available, but afterschool club will still be running. 

 

Red Nose Day Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day.  The children can come in wearing 

red/non-uniform for a £1 donation.  We will be hosting a comedy show in the afternoon.  The 

teller of the best joke will get to pie Mr Johnston, unfortunately this is not open to parents! 

 

World Book Day Friday 8th March 2024 It was lovely to see so many wonderful 

costumes.  The day was a true celebration of sharing books, which was enjoyed by the children 

and the staff.  The children are bringing home their world book day books and a book from the 

book swap library. Once they have enjoyed their book swap book, they can be returned to the 

book swap library on the playground and swap it for a new one.  Well done to everyone who 

entered the rock competition and a big well done to our winners.  

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase on ParentMail at £1.00 per ticket.  Any 
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donations of Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated.  Please drop ff at the 

Office. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out.  We look forward to 

an egg-citing celebration! 

 

Litter Picking Super-Heros Well done Chloe and Bradley.  We are very proud of you both. 

See attached article in the Costessey Town Council News of their achievement. 

 

Medical Updates Can you please advise the Office if there is any new medical conditions or 

any updates for your child,  so we can amend our records accordingly. 

 

Residentials Watch this space!  We are arranging a residential for Years 3 and 4 on 26th and 

27th September 2024 at Eaton Vale and for Years 5 and 6 from 5th to 7th March 2025 to 

Thorpe Woodlands Adventure Centre.  More details to follow.  

 

Easter Experience The whole school will be taking part in an Easter Experience at St Mary 

and St Walstan’s Church, Bawburgh on Thursday 28th March 2024.  There is no charge for 

this event.  Could you please complete the consent form on ParentMail. 

 

Tuck and Drinks  Could you please ensure that the drink and tuck balances are topped up on 

ParentMail.  If the balance is at zero, we will not provide tuck or drinks to prevent a negative 

balance occuring.   

 

Diary Dates 14.03.24 – Norfolk Music Festival -  Jackdaws and Hummingbirds 

22.03.24 Bawburgh Youth Club – Easter Egg Hunt 

 


